
 

 

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

TRANSLATION OF THE LETTER FROM THE MINISTRY OF REINTEGRATION 

TEMPORARILY OCCUPIED TERRITORIES OF UKRAINE No. 22/6.3-1230-22 dated 

03.03.2022 

 

MINISTRY OF REINTEGRATION 

TEMPORARILY OCCUPIED TERRITORIES OF UKRAINE 
Chokolivsky Boulevard, 13, Kyiv, 03186, tel. (044) 355-14-63, (044) 355-14-65 

E-mail: info@minre.gov.ua, website: www.minre.gov.ua, Reg. code 40446210 

  

State border service of Ukraine 

 

State Customs Service Of Ukraine 

 

Ministry of Reintegration of the Temporarily Occupied Territories Of Ukraine 

cooperates with Nova Poshta Global LLC, which launched the project "Humanitarian Nova 

Poshta" to provide humanitarian aid to hospitals, clinics, the Armed Forces of Ukraine, the 

National Guard of Ukraine, the Territorial Defense Forces and others formed in accordance 

with the law military formations. 

In connection with the above and for the operational support of the humanitarian with 

the help of hospitals, clinics, the Armed Forces of Ukraine, the National Guard Ukraine, the 

Territorial Defense Forces and others formed in accordance with legislation of military 

formations, the Ministry of Reintegration requests to ensure immediate passage across the 

state border of Ukraine humanitarian aid to Nova Poshta Global LLC under a simplified 

procedure. 

 

Vice Prime Minister of Ukraine - Minister Iryna VERSHCHUK  

 

 

Sincerely, 

Director        

    Yurii Benevytskyi 

      


